
 

May 20, 2024 

Contact Us 

300 N. Witte St. 

Poteau, Okla. 74953 

(918).647.3474 

poteaufbcsecretary@gmail.com 

 

Fear not, for I am with you; be not dismayed, for I am 

your God; I will strengthen you, I will uphold you with 

my righteous right hand.                        ISAIAH 41:9 

 A message from Pastor Keith: 

A very happy Monday to you! I hope and trust that you are off to a great start to your week. God is so 

good and we are so blessed to be called children of God. We’ve got some really exciting things coming 

up in the near future like Worship in the park in June then VBS in July so be watching and listening for 

these events that are coming up. Please continue to pray for those that are dealing with sickness God is 

at work but we must continue to pray that they would feel better and be back in our fellowship. Also 

continue to pray over our building and the maintenance issues we still need $7000 to replenish our 

budget on the boiler replacement, the house across the street pray about how God would use that for 

his glory. All in all great things are happening and it is a privilege to serve you as your pastor. We love 

you all! God Bless you all, Bro. Keith 



          MAY 
May 5 Joe Robertson 

May 9 Shamie Martin  

May 15       Margaret Mohr 

May 16       Becky Miller 

                   Mickey Schwaesdall 

May 25  Bart Plummer 

May 28  Weylin Groom  

                   Brenda Pierce 

Special Prayer needs 

Vonda Cogburn , Pray for healing 
John Shoup, Hospice                  
Rick Couri 
Carol Camp 
Bradley Harris 
James Cowell, Grandson of Joyce Woodruff 
 
Please lift these special needs up in your time 

of prayer! 

 

Monthly Financials 

May 5…………….$3837.00 

May 12………….$6,272.62 

May 19………….$3,961.00 

May 26………….$ 

Designated-$462.00 

Weekly Need-$5,985.28 

Monthly Need-$23,941.12 

*Looking ahead this week* 

  5/21/24    Java & Jesus Men’s coffee 10am 

  5/21/24    Plenty-niners, 12:00 noon. 

  5/21/24    Pickleball, 8-10pm 

  5/22/24    Regular Wednesday Service 

Unable to attend, Ollen Nichols. 

Ladies Exercise, choir rm. M-W-F, 11am.                                                      

Clothes Closet will be open Wednesday 

from 2-4pm, “and is asking for dona-

tions for men’s clothing,womens 

jeans, any t-shirts and shorts. 

Bro.Carlos is asking for donations to help 

with the FOOD PANTRY, drop them off in 

the wagon in the foyer. 

FBC  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

*This weeks welcome team* 
Cleve & Donna Barnes 

Nursery—Kathleen & L. Ramirez  

 


